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Second Sunday of Lent

The Archdiocese of Regina is located on Treaty 4 Territory, the traditional 
lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé, and Nakota, and homeland  

of the Dakota, Lakota, and  Métis peoples.

Thinking Faith S02 E01: 
New Beginnings, Exploring 
Vocations, and the Latin Mass
Thinking Faith now on video! 
Deacon Eric and Dr. Brett Salkeld 
celebrate their first video podcast 
with a lively discussion. They 
tackle last few Conquest Boys Club questions 
including how to become Pope, and why the 
Latin Mass seems to appeal to young Catholics 
reflecting on balancing tradition with a vibrant faith 
community. Tune in for insight, humor, and heartfelt 
conversation! 
youtu.be/lITL26xBD60?si=B7JbCCBScQ2BmJk2
Find past episodes at thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/ or 
wherever you listen to your podcasts.

Stewardship Bulletin Bit
“I am the Lord who brought you from Ur of the Chaldeans to give you this land 
as a possession.” - Genesis 15:7
Just as the Lord gave Abraham, Moses, and the Israelites a land to possess, 
He has also given each of us a home.  Whether your home is grand or humble, 
it is a gift from God.  Abraham prepared a great sacrifice to the Lord in gratitude 
for the home God gave him.  How do you show your gratitude to God for the 
home He has given you?  Do you make a sacrifice of any kind?  Do you return 
any of your finances to God, investing in your eternal home just as you invest 
in your earthly home?

MyGen Youth Rally
Young people in grades 9 -12 (mature grade 8’s also 
welcome) from around the Archdiocese are invited to 
come together for a celebration of community and faith 
at this year’s “My Gen” Youth Rally. This one-day event 
is free of charge and happens on Saturday March 29th at 
Archbishop M.C. O’Neill High School in Regina. It starts at 
9:00 am and ends at 11:00 pm. It will be a day of music, 
talks, games, prayer, service projects, sacraments and 
community. Further info and registration link can be found 
at: mygenrally.ca Spots ARE limited! 

Young Adult Ministry - Missions Trip to Mexico
The Office of Youth and Young Adult Ministry will be hosting 
a small group of young adults (age 18 and up) on a missions 
trip to Mexico over the Christmas holiday this year. (We would 
leave boxing day) We will begin forming this community 
of missionaries in early Spring. If you would like to join us, 
please indicate your interest by the end of March by emailing 
oyyam@archregina.sk.ca for more details.

Turn Debt into Hope: Sign the petition!  
In this Jubilee Year, Pope Francis calls on 
us to take part in the global Turn Debt into 
Hope campaign to “forgive the debts of 
countries that will never be able to repay 
them.” Knowing that 3.3 billion people live 

in countries that spend more on foreign debt  
repayment than on health or education, we must act! 
Sign the global petition calling for:
1.   Canceling unjust and unsustainable debts
2.   Reforming the global financial system to  
prioritize people and the planet
3.   Establishing a binding and comprehensive debt 
framework within the United Nations
Please sign the petition in church or online at devp.
org/debt.

Women’s Commission Study of Synod Final Document
Save the Dates!
The Women’s Commission of the Archdiocese of Regina invites 
you to a special three-part study of the Final Document of the 
Synod on Synodality. This is an opportunity to come together as 
women of the Church to explore the key themes of Communion, 
Participation, and Mission, deepening our understanding and 
engaging in meaningful discussion.
Why Join?
•	 Gain familiarity with the Synod’s final document
•	 Discuss its potential impact on our Church and lives
•	 Share your voice and reflections in a welcoming space
Session 1: The Heart of Synodality – Called by the Holy 
Spirit to Conversion April 2, 7:00 – 9:00 PM
Presentation by Fr. Raymond Lafontaine, followed by discussion 
and reflection
Session 2: The Conversion of Relationships & Processes
April 9, 7:00 – 9:00 PM
Session 3: Forming a People for Missionary Discipleship
April 16, 7:00 – 9:00 PM
This study offers a unique chance to engage with the Synod’s 
vision and reflect on how it shapes our faith, community, and 
role as women in the Church. We hope you’ll be part of this 
important conversation.
The RSVP will be available soon.
We look forward to journeying together. Questions? Email 
womenscommissionregina@gmail.com
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